
Briars Bulletin 
Week 2, Term 1, 2014 

 

Wow the children have been busy creating  

wonderful pieces of artwork. You may have  

noticed some in the corridor.  They have also  

been working on creating a dragon to help  

celebrate Chinese New Year. 

As Rex the bearded dragon has been so popular, 

we are negotiating with the Nature Education 

Centre to keep him another week. In 

weeks 3 & 4 we will have some green 

tree frogs to care for and learn about. 

Important  
 

Bunnings BBQ 

Sat 8th Feb 
 

 

Governing 

Council  

Thurs 13th Feb 

@ 9.30am 
Door prize! 

Please remember 

to sign your 

children in and 

out of preschool. 

Thank you 

Rex is taking the family 

for a walk 

Please remember to label 

ALL your child’s belongings, 

including shoes. 



For those that had their birthdays in the holidays 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY !! 
 

Liam, Danny, Faith, Riley & Kai Chen 

This week the Early Intervention Foundation Group 

families started. They will be attending on Tuesday 

and Thursday mornings and there are 7 families reg-

istered. The first session was fantastic! The children 

settled in wonderfully and the families enjoyed 

learning about The Briars, our staff and programs. 

The children enjoyed their last picnic on the deck as we know it!! 
 

This week our luxury tent ‘outdoor classroom’ is being erected. We are so excited as this will   

provide the children with a wonderful new learning space and will give the educators another 

option for the children’s programs. If you have time take a walk and have a look. 

Please  

remember to 

pack a hat 

and apply 

sunscreen to 

your children 

before          

preschool 

Thank you! 


